
 2235 Enterprise Street, Suite 110 
 Escondido, CA 92029 
  (760) 745-9883, phone 
  www.onestopsystems.com 
 

Monday, March 7, 2022 

VIA EMAIL 

Attn: All EMEA Distributors  

RE: One Stop Systems, Inc. Communication Regarding US and Germany Sanctions Against 
Russia & Belarus 

OSS Channel Partner, 

Due to the recently implemented trade sanctions announced by the United States, Germany 
and other countries against Russia and Belarus we have suspended all sales into Russia and 
Belarus. If your company is based in Russia or Belarus, we have suspended sales to your 
location and will cancel any current orders. If your company is not based in Russia or Belarus, 
per our Distribution Agreement, you are no longer authorized to sell OSS supplied product to 
customers based in Russia or Belarus, including any current, pending, or future orders until 
such sanctions are modified or repealed. 

Please feel free to reach out to the OSS Account Team if you have any questions or concerns. 

Best Regards, 

 

Jim Ison 
Chief Sales and Marketing Officer 
One Stop Systems (NASDAQ:OSS) 
 

http://www.onestopsystems.com

	One Stop Systems, Inc. Communication Regarding US and Germany Sanctions Against Russia & Belarus

